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Febmary 7’ 2006 Deputy City Glerk
Ms. Katherine Wojnicz, Agent Michael S. Maistelman, Esq.
Eyly, Ltd. 3127 West Wisconisin Avenue
2816 A South 14™ Street Milwaukee, WI 53208

Milwaukee, W1 53215

Dear Ms. Wojnicz and Mr. Maistelman:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 24, 2006, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council that your application for a permanent extension of
the Class “B” premises to include a beer garden at the rear of the current premises for
“Passions” at 200 E. Washington St. be denied. The Committee made such a
recommendation based upon neighborhood objections and the police report. A copy of
the police report was provided to you along with a notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, February 7, 2006, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an

affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room,
105, City Hall.
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RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

ce: City Clerk’s Office ~ License Division
CCFN 051231

Foom 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 266-2221 FAX: (414) 286-3456.
Member, international instilute of Municipal Clerks.
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Damon Honegger, Agent
“Dee’s Enterprises, LLC”
2435 N. 57" St
Milwaukee, W1 53210

Dear Mr. Honegger:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 24, 2006, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Secondhand Motor
Vehicle Dealer license for the premises at 5211 W. Lisbon Ave. (“Dee’s Enterprises™) be
denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your police report, a
copy of which was provided to you along with your notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, February 7, 2006, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an
affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room,
105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

ce: City Clerk’s Office — License Division
CCFN 051231

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221 FAX: (414) 286-3456,
Member, International Institute of Municipal Clerks.



